
TRAVERSE CITY AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON BOARD POLICY 5517.01 ANTI-BULLYING (REVISED) 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Monday, May 10, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. the Traverse City 
Area Public Schools Board of Education will hold a hearing during their regularly 
scheduled Board meeting at Tompkins Boardman Administration Building, 412 Webster 
Street, Traverse City, MI 49686 to consider the District’s proposed revisions to Board 
Policy 5517.01 Anti-Bullying.  

 

The Board may not adopt the proposed revision of Board Policy 5517.01 until after the 
Public Hearing. A copy of the proposed revisions of Board Policy 5517.01 are available 
for inspection at the Human Resource Department at 412 Webster Street, Traverse 
City, MI 49686 beginning Monday, May 3, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. and continuing during 
normal business hours.  

 

This notice is given by the order of the Board of Education. 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Josey Ballenger, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


